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Dear friends, 

 The summer season begins in June.  Many of you have been unable to join us in the 

winter months due to the snow, freezing rain, flu, colds, and unplowed driveways.  At this time 

we enter into a season of sun, rain, thunderstorms, and beautiful days that tempt us to get into the 

car and drive anywhere in God’s beautiful world for the day.  Please make sure that you do not 

do this on Sunday.   

 There are always many reasons to take a Sabbath.  We pray that your Sabbaths will begin 

with time in Worship with us.  There are opportunities for prayer, song, worship, and learning, as 

you develop a deeper faith, and experience the pure unbridled joy of gathering to praise our 

Triune God. 

 We have no way to explain how being with God on the Sabbath and entering into a 

relationship with your Church Family can make a wonderful difference in your lives.  This is 

something that must be experienced.  Ask someone who has been with us Sunday after Sunday; 

we are sure they will do their best to help you understand the way lives are changed as we focus 

more on our LORD and less on ourselves. 

 Bible Studies will continue through the summer on Tuesdays; both at 10:30 a.m. and 6:30 

p.m. Children through grade 6 may join us on Tuesday afternoons at 3:15 and again on Sunday 

mornings.  The children’s Bible Story will be included in all of our Worship Services and there 

will be opportunity for children to take part in Sunday School or having projects to enjoy during 

the service.  Youth will be welcome whenever they have time to join us, we will work with their 

schedules.  

 We will continue to pray that you will be with us on Sundays and beyond as we continue 

together in Christian Ministry.  Sharing our love of Christ is an important part of who we are as 

Christians.  Your presence with us will be a blessing to all who gather here. 

 

       God bless you, 

       <>< 

 

       Pastors Russ and Cindy 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

 Thank you for your generous birthday gift to me.  I am still trying to figure out what to 

buy.  Can’t wait!  You are wonderful. 

 

       Love to all, 

       <>< 

       

 

       Pastor Cindy 
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